

NEWSLETTER

SPRING 2025

ISSUES #53



Helping to strengthen and provide support to Career and Technical Education in Delaware.

THE CHAIR'S CORNER

On behalf of the Council, thank you for all you do to support strong CTE programs in Delaware. We look forward to assisting your programs in every way we can as we visit schools this Spring.

Thank you,

Dr. Karen Hutchison

From the THE DIRECTOR'S DESK

What a great start to the 24-25 school year! We were very fortunate to be able to get out to schools this past Fall and visit CTE programs throughout the state. While on those visits we have been able to see the great happenings in many schools. You also have probably noticed that we have been able to participate more in judging CTSO events (locally and statewide) and have been able to offer more professional development sessions due to the full staffing of our office. As we move forward, we are seeking feedback for professional development topics, formats, etc. Please don't hesitate to reach out to us to let us know how we can better serve career and technical education.

Thank you,

Mr. Chris Stahl

Have Questions? Reach out to DACCTE

Christopher Stahl - Executive Director christopher.stahl@delaware.gov

> Caitlin Rozell - CTE Specialist caitlin.rozell@delaware.gov

Ann Breeding - Admin Assistant ann.breeding@delaware.gov

Karen Hutchison - Council Chair

SPRING 2025 UPDATES

Each year the Council holds an awards ceremony to recognize students, individuals, and businesses that have had an impact on career and technical education within your programs. Nominations are accepted from every school and district and are accepted based upon the nominating process outlined in the information emailed to every school district lead point of contact (i.e CTE Director, etc.). I encourage you to take a moment to reflect upon the individuals that have made an impact on your local programs and consider forwarding their nominations for consideration.

All award nominees will be considered by a committee and the winners of each category selected and asked to attend the awards ceremony to be held April 10, 2025, at 4 pm at the DE State Troopers Association Hall. A catered reception will also accompany the ceremony. If you have any questions concerning the nominating process, etc., please contact our

Spring professional development information is already posted to PDMS and further information will be following soon. See the dates below for Council Meetings and Professional Development.



Council Meetings

April 10th, 2025 June 5th, 2025

Professional Development Nights

March 27th, 2025 (PDMS Course #43017; Section #87357)

See DACCTE website for specific meeting times and locations.

DACCTE Website







